
 

 

 

15 July 2018 

 

Sailing Member’s Information Session. 

 

Dear Sailing Members, 

The Board of Directors invite you to attend an Information Session.  The information 

to be provided is in relation to a Submission the Board has lodged to access funding 

from the Federal Government for a Development of Spinnaker and Clubhouse sites. 

 

Date:   Sunday 22nd July 2018 

Time:   3.45pm 

Venue: Commodore Room 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Julie Strudwick  

Secretary \/ Manager 

 


